
Early Bird Registration for   

2017-2018 School Year 

*From March 6 - March 24 
*Register during this time & get 1/2 off 
the Registration Fee!! 
*Fill out a new Fee Schedule & turn in 
at the front desk 
*Turn in a check for the registration 
fee OR email Randi or Kristin for it to 
be taken out via auto withdrawal 

Lifetouch Picture 
Day 

Coming Soon!! 
 

Tuesday, March 14:  
Infant 1, 2, 3 

Intermediate 1, 2 

Pre-K 1 

Wednesday, March 15: 
Toddler 1, 2 

Beginner 1, 2 

Pre-K 2 
Kindergarten 

Upcoming Events: 

2/27-3/10: Butter Braids Fundraiser 

3/13-3/24: Art to Remember 

3/14-3/15: Picture Day 

3/25: Open House for Potential New   
 Families 10am-1pm  

Reminder: 

Tuition is due the Friday 

before the week of care. 
To avoid a late fee, sign 

up for Automatic     

Withdrawal! CBA also  

accepts Credit Card as a 
payment option (there is 

a 2% processing fee). To 

sign up for either option 

see the office or front 
desk. 

Please check your 
child’s cubby and 
make sure they 
have a couple    

extra changes of 
clothes.  

Children will also 
be going outside on 

nice days, so be 
sure to send a coat, 

hat, gloves, etc.  
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